Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS T: 01642 552274
E: office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk
W: www.holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk



Head Teacher: Mrs B Tester CEO: Dame M Regan DBE OBE, DL M.Ed., B.Ed (Hons)., FCIEA, CEA Deputy CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons) Chair of Directors: M Matthews B.Ed, NPQH

14.09.22

Dear Parents / Carers,

We were all saddened to hear of the death of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II, last week. All the classes have produced work around our memories of Her Majesty and her long and caring reign over our nation, some of which you may have seen on Facebook.

It is important to take time to reflect on the Queen's reign and to remember someone who kept her promise to the end;

"I declare before you all that my whole life whether it be long or short shall be devoted to your service..."

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II

In line with all the other schools in the Bishop Hogarth family and across the country, we will be closed on Monday 19<sup>th</sup> September. We will re-open as normal on Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> September.

Kind regards,

Mrs B. Tester. Headteacher













